
          
COVID-19 SAFETY GUIDELINES 

 
YOUR SAFETY IS OUR PRIORITY 

 
 
 

In an effort to reduce the spread of COVID-19, the State Fair of Louisiana is taking 
extra precautions to assure the health and safety of our employees and guests. It 
is our mission to keep guests and staff safe while also continuing to make your 
visit a memorable experience. 
 
Not Feeling Well? 
Please self-check for COVID-19 symptoms before you visit the State Fair Spring Fest. If 
you or any member of your family is not feeling well, please do not visit. 
 
Hand Sanitizer Stations 
There will be hand sanitization stations throughout the Fairgrounds.  We highly 
recommend the use of hand sanitization stations as well as washing your hands 
frequently.   
 
Admission Ticketing 
The State Fair of Louisiana will be implementing a new ticketing system with our 
partners at Saffire to speed up the admission process and limit contact. Although tickets 
will be available for purchase at our Entrance Gates, we strongly advise purchasing 
your tickets prior to arrival at the Spring Fest online at www.statefairoflouisiana.com.  
 
Face Coverings 
Face coverings/masks are recommended to be worn in all indoor/outdoor spaces when 
not consuming food and drinks or when social distancing is not possible.  Face 
coverings are recommended unless impairment to an existing health condition.  It is 
recommended that all guests over 7 years of age wear a face covering/mask. 
 
Social Distancing 
Follow social distancing guidelines carefully, maintaining at least 6 feet of space from 
others. This will apply throughout the Spring Fest, including lines, in exhibits, at food 
and beverage facilities, in show venues, and in restrooms. 
 
The State Fair of Louisiana appreciates your understanding and cooperation with 
the COVID-19 Safety Guidelines issued by the State of Louisiana!  We all need to 
work together to keep everyone safe and healthy! 
 
 
Thank You! 
State Fair of Louisiana Management 
 

http://www.statefairoflouisiana.com/


 
 
 


